
STATION KPCB – DISCONTINUED OPERATIONS  

 

 Station KPCB-DT was silent from December 29, 2019 through March 23, 2022.   However, by 
letter dated March 23, 2022 from Barbara Kreisman to Prime Time Christian Broadcasting, Inc. (LMS File 
No. 0000164587), the Media Bureau waived all applicable rules (as well as the application of Section 
312(g) of the Communications Act), and reinstated and extended the Station’s license and silent 
authority to June 1, 2022.  On March 24, 2022 the Station resumed full operations under its licensed 
parameters, per BLCDT-20090210AFB.   A Notice of Resumption of Operations was filed on March 24th.    
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